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THE LAW:   Whenever Concore is at a job site, as licensed and fully bonded and insured general 
contractors, it is our responsibility to be in complete compliance with all COVID-19 safety 
guidance issued by Cal/OSHA. We carefully follow every order and element of guidance that 
apply to work performed at all of our job sites. 

RESPONSIBILITY:   We’re construction professionals with integrity, so in addition to following 
official guidelines, each of us at Concore is committed to taking a personal responsibility in 
fighting, and ultimately conquering the COVID-19 Pandemic to save the communities in which 
we live and work. 

ABOVE & BEYOND:   But we don’t think that following official guidance is enough. We go 
beyond what is required and insist that every one of our sub-contractors at each and every one 
of our sites adheres to all safety protocols at all times. If they don’t, they risk being immediately 
removed from the job site. Period. 

TAKE ADVANTAGE OF OUR FREE PRE-CONSTRUCTION or PROJECT REVIEW TODAY! 
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